
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 

  

Due to ongoing problems with parking, we have decided to close the school’s car park 

after 5pm for a trial period. If your son/daughter requires pick up after 5 pm they should 

walk down Bishopton House drive for pick up on Clotherholme Road. The main gate will 

be padlocked Monday to Thursday but will be open on Friday for boarders only. The car 

park will be open for school events such as concerts etc. If special arrangements are 

required please contact reception. 

 

  

Jonathan M Webb 

Headmaster 

Ripon Grammar School 

 
 
 
 
 


